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Quilchena Community  
 

The Week Ahead ~ February 26th – March 1st   

 
 

Quilchena Community 

 
 

We invite families to visit the School Calendar for all our future notable dates and events. 
 

February – Black History Month 

February 26 – PAC Hot Lunch Day – Subway 

February 28 – Pink Shirt Day 

February 28 – Schoolwide Skate Day Groups 1 & 2 

February 29 – Krispy Kreme Fundraiser Order Deadline 

February 29 – Grade 6/7 Basketball @ Gilmore 

February 29 – PAC Meeting @ 7pm 

 

A big thank you to Debbie Hungle of Debbie’s Glass Studio who worked with six of our divisions this week to 

create unique glass artwork – finished projects will be coming home at the end of next week. It’s a busy month 

for field trips and events, please ensure you are returning consent forms to classroom teachers once signed. All 

event payments can be made through SchoolCashOnline 
 

 

In Other Quilchena News: 

 

Just B4 Preschool: Children born in 2020 are eligible for the September intake of  

SD38’s Preschool Program. Registration opens the first week of March. Please see 

the attachment for more details. 

 
 

 

Try Softball (for Families with kids ages 6-13): Session aligns with the BC Physical and 

Health Education (PHE) curriculum by fostering physical literacy and encouraging 

personal and social responsibility. This one-day event (Monday, March 4th) provides a 

direct application of PHE skills, promoting lifelong physical activity and teamwork, which 

are vital for a healthy lifestyle. More information attached. 

 

 

Social Media Family Sessions: Safer Schools Together, in partnership 

with the Ministry of Education and Childcare, is offering “Social Media 

Awareness” family sessions. These sessions are designed to support 

families and caregivers as they navigate the digital world. 

Recommended for Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents and youth aged 10 

and up as a way to facilitate the conversation of safe and caring use of 

technology at home and in the community. Some of the most prominent concerns currently surrounding use of 

social media platforms, smartphones, and artificial intelligence will be discussed. The first session will be on 

February 28th and information and the registration link is HERE. 
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PAC News:  

 

 

 

 

 

Krispy Kreme Sale: Would you like to help us fund the School Library Renovation and enjoy a tasty treat? Our 

Krispy Kreme fundraiser IS NOW OPEN! 
 

One dozen original glazed Krispy Kreme donuts for $15 a box. 

Order timeline is Thursday, February 15th to Thursday, February 29th. 

Donuts will be available for pick-up after school on Friday, March 8th, or on that day at the school 

gym during Movie Night from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm. If you can help, please sign up HERE  
 

There are no limits to the quantity you can order, all proceeds will go to the school.  Feel free to share the link 

with friends and family so they may help support our cause. Go ahead and treat yourself knowing your purchase 

will be helping Quilchena rebuild the School Library! 
 

Please put the name of the person picking up the order in the 'WHO ARE YOU PURCHASING THIS FOR' box. 

We will be distributing by the name indicated in this box. 

 

Tax deductible donations can also be made to the school in support of our Library renovation. Please click HERE  

 

 

Movie Night:  Mark your calendars! PAC Movie Night fundraiser is planned for Friday, March 

8th! Enjoy watching Migration with pizza and popcorn with your family! All funds raised will 

contribute towards our Quilchena library renovation. Pizza ordering is now live, you can place 

your order on the Hot Lunch WEBSITE. Ordering closes on March 3rd at 9pm. If you are 

available to volunteer to help on movie Night, please sign up HERE 

 

 

Questions? Lana at quilchenafundraising@gmail.com 
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